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Traffic delays are expected

When: May 27 - June 30, 2021, daily 7am and 7pm
Where: Royal Bay South (Latoria Blvd. & Metchosin Road).
What: Construction of storm drain works at Latoria Blvd & Metchosin Road

The City recommends that you plan ahead by allowing for an extra few minutes when leaving
or arriving within the Latoria Blvd and Metchosin Road areas.

The Developer of the Royal Bay South Lands is installing a storm drain from existing box
culverts at Dunlin Rd/Latoria Blvd through to Metchosin Road.

During working hours single lane alternating traffic will be maintained, with minor impact to
travel times.

Overnight and weekends a two way bypass area will be open to traffic which will have all the
required safety signage.

Emergency vehicle access will be maintained at all times.

Traffic control personnel will be on-site to direct traffic. Please follow their directions, obey
traffic signs and use caution.

Contact for the works: Don Mann Excavating.

Seth Westwood, Project Manager

250-217-2351 seth.westwood@donmann.com

Get details and check traffic maps at www.colwood.ca/Roads
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